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Important Notice

In continuation to Commission's Notice dated 29.09.2020 regarding

Important Instructions for the candidates of the upcoming computer

Based Examinations, the Commission has decided to make separate/

isolated sitting arrangements for candidates with high temperature/

cough etc.

Z. Accordingly, the Point no 7 of Advisory for Candidates regarding

Covid-19 may be read as:
..candidates with fever, cough etc, will be allowed to appear in the

examination in a sepa ratel isolated sitting arrangement".
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